Kendall County Board of Review
January 19, 2021

The Board of Review meeting was called to order on January 19, 2021 at 1:00 pm.
Members present at the meeting were Pam Gegenheimer, Gary Popp, and Andy Nicoletti,
Clerk. David Zielke was absent.

Motion to approve the agenda by Gary Popp and seconded by Pam Gegenheimer, motion
carried.

No public comments.

Motion to approve the minutes from January 5, 2020 by Gary Popp and seconded by Pam
Gegenheimer, motion carried.

Discussed the 2019 Oswego Kohl’s PTAB. Received a letter of rejection for the
stipulation from the Kohl’s attorney.

Reviewed the budget report. Have used 13.9% of the budget.
Discussed 2018 PTAB decisions that were received.
No applications for total exempt status.

Supervisor of Assessments notified the Board of Review that the Final Decisions had
been mailed on January 14, 2021.

Discussed the meeting schedule for February. Next meeting scheduled for February 9,
2021 at 1:00pm.

Motion to adjourn the 2020 tax year by Gary Popp and seconded by Pam Gegenheimer,
motion carried.

Andy Nicoletti, Clerk



